
 
 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
 

DENTON DRIVE DRAINAGE IMPROVEMENTS 
HUTTON BRANCH TO KENEIPP ROAD 

 

 
Sealed proposals, addressed to the City of Carrollton, will be received at the office of the Director 
of Engineering, City Hall, Engineering Department, Conference Room 1W2, 1945 E. Jackson 
Road, Carrollton, Texas 75006, until 10:00 AM, AUGUST 10, 2022, for DENTON DRIVE 
DRAINAGE IMPROVEMENTS – HUTTON BRANCH TO KENEIPP ROAD. The project 
consists of approximately 1,370 LF of storm drain line ranging in size from 21-inch pipe to 5’x3’ 
box culverts. 

Instructions to Bidders, Proposal Forms, Specifications, Plans and Contract Documents may be 
examined without charge at the office of the Director of Engineering, City Hall, 1945 E. Jackson 
Road, Carrollton, Texas 75006. These documents are also available for download from the office 
of the Director of Engineering by written request via email at sandra.quiros@cityofcarrollton.com. 
A pre-bid meeting will be held at the office of the Director of Engineering, City Hall, Conference 
Room 1W2, 1945 E. Jackson Road, Carrollton, Texas, at 10:00 AM on WEDNESDAY, 
AUGUST 3, 2022. 
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